Minutes of Selectmens Meeting
September ¥, 1997

Selectmen Present: Peter Moore, Carol Smith and Philip Dwight.
The meeting opened at &6 P.M.

The following were approved and/or signed:
Minutes of the August 25th meeting
Intents to Cut: Cottle, Chasin, Holt(2) and Cloutier
Abatements: Leab to correct yield tax error
Quitclaim Deed: To Jim LaMothe for purchase of Tax Deeded
property

Phil reported that a $2,000 contribution had been received for
work to be done at the Town Gym. The contributor wished to
remalin anonymous.

Phil noted that a ZBA meeting on a special exemption is
scheduled.

Alsc reported was the Water & Sewer Department’s opimion that the
proposed sludge ordinance should not be adopted as written due to
the line regarding commercial sludge. The Selectmen will decide
on their position after hearing from the Town Attorney.

Phil reported on the status of a property in Town with a septic
failure.

The Selectmen accepted a payment planm for 1994 taxes due on Map S
Lot 6.

The Selectmen reviewed a letter received from the Town of
Bennington regarding landfill liming costs. These additional
costs were approved and a letter indicating this will be mailed
to Bennington.

Tom Lawless was appointed as a full member of the ZBA.

A Regional Selectmens Meeting will be held in Jaffrey on
September 27th at 2 P.M. Carol will be attending.

The meeting adjourned at 6:45 P.M.

Respectfully submitted by Philip T. Dwight.
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